
Village of Mount Prospect is proud to recognize and pay tribute 
to Mount Prospect’s military heroes for their sacrifice and service 
through a new Veteran Banner recognition program honoring current 
and former Mount Prospect residents who served in a branch of the 
United States military.

By filling out this application, and submitting a high resolution 
digital photo of the veteran in his/her uniform, the Village will 
create a banner to be displayed on Northwest Hwy, to honor a Mount 
Prospect veteran.

Veteran Banners will be displayed prior to Memorial Day and Veterans 
Day for a period of at least one year before being retired.  Due to 
limited number of banner locations, applications are on a first-come, 
first-served basis and the chosen applicants will be notified by the 
Village. There is no cost to participate in the program or have the 
banner created.

APPLICANTS NAME

ADDRESS 

PHONE

EMAIL

VETERAN NAME

BRANCH OF MILITARY/RANK/YEARS SERVED

RELATIONSHIP TO VETERAN

Please confirm accuracy of all information prior to submitting form. 

DEADLINE: April 1, 2024

Date Received (for office use only)

E-MAIL THE APPLICATION AND PHOTO TO:
publicworksdept@mountprospect.org.
Please call 847.870.5640 with any questions.

MOUNT PROSPECT
VETERAN BANNER APPLICATION
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